
 

Florida Department of Transportation 

RON DESANTIS 

GOVERNOR 
605 Suwannee Street 

Tallahassee, FL  32399-0450 

KEVIN J. THIBAULT, P.E. 

SECRETARY 

 

www.fdot.gov 

 

For Immediate Release 

July 31, 2019 

Contact: Troy Roberts 

(386) 961-7830 

troy.roberts@dot.state.fl.us 

TRAVEL ADVISORY: 

I-95 SB lane repairs completed, outside shoulder to remain closed tonight 
 

ST. AUGUSTINE, FL. – Repairs have been completed on the southbound outside lane of Interstate 95 at 

mile marker 298 (U.S. 1) and the lane has been reopened to traffic. The outside shoulder will remain 

closed throughout the night as crews work to make repairs. 

The shoulder is expected to reopen tomorrow (August 1) morning, weather and unforeseen circumstances 

permitting.  
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